24.

WASHINGTON WAY — PARKING RESTRICTION

A report from the Area Engineer sought the Board’s approval for the installation of a loading zone and
increasing the P60 parking restriction in Washington Way.

Phillip Donnelly who has a business in Washington Way spoke on behalf of the businesses and
property owners. He supported the proposed recommendations, and thanked Lorraine Wilmshurst
and Peter Atkinson for the efficient way they dealt with this problem.

The Board resolved:

1. That a loading zone with a time limit of 5 minutes be created on the south side of Washington
Way commencing at a point 6 metre from its intersection with Gasson Street and extending east
for a distance of 12 metres.

2. That the P60 parking restriction on the north side of Washington Way commencing at a point
70 metres from its intersection with Gasson Street and extending in an easterly direction for a
distance of 39 metres be removed.

3. That the parking of vehicles be restricted to 60 minutes on the north side of Washington Way

commencing at a point 16 metres from its intersection with Gasson Street and extending in an
easterly direction for a distance of 84 metres.



